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Dear PACI Members and Friends,

The Election for a new set of PACI officers is scheduled on April 18, 2020. In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, and in observance of the guidelines stipulated by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), we wish to conduct elections mainly via electronic channels.  The COMELEC, however, will be available at the Community Room of Westfarms Mall, Farmington, CT from 10 AM  to 2 PM should there be any additional votes, as well as, to tally the final count shortly after.

At this time, we would like to encourage your nominations of candidates for the following positions: President, 1st Vice President, 2nd Vice President, Secretary, Assistant Secretary, Treasurer, Assistant Treasurer, PRO, Auditor and six (6) members of the Board of Governors. Please submit names of your nominees or your candidacy to pacicomelec@gmail.com.

The candidates must be a member in good standing for at least 2 years, with paid membership dues for fiscal years May 1, 2018 to April 30, 2020 and May 1, 2020 to April 30, 2022. Any paid member of said period can nominate, be a candidate and is qualified to vote. That being said, please see attached membership renewal forms which can be emailed to pacicomelec@gmail.com . Payment through our website (www.paci-usa.org, go to Donation) is strongly encouraged; otherwise, checks can be mailed along with the membership form to Mary Fiel-Gan, 7 Trumbull Ln, Farmington CT 06032.

The deadline for submission of nominees/candidacy is on Thursday, March 26, 2020. On Friday, April 3, 2020, absentee ballots will be mailed to the paid members and should be returned in the enclosed self-addressed envelope no later than Tuesday, April 14, 2020. Casting the ballot at the venue on Election Day itself is still an option.

We are extremely aware of the importance of complying with CDC guidelines to help curb the spread of COVID-19.  You will be immediately informed should there be any changes to the election date and/or venue. 

Thank you and Stay Safe.

Sincerely,

PACI COMELEC 2020
Rudy Agana, Mary Fiel-Gan,
Cata Gauat, Cecile Gozo 
2018 - 2020 Officers

Carlo Gauat
      President

      Raymond Raganit, M.D.
First Vice President

           Dennis Gan, M.D.
                      Second Vice President 

Arvin Antiporda
                                      Secretary

Stephen Bailen
                                     Assistant Secretary
 
Cory Vargas, M.D.
Treasurer

            	Cecilia Gozo, R.N.
AssistantTreasurer

Catalina Gauat
Auditor

Allan Tanchiatco
PRO

Board of Governors

Rory Agana, M.D.
Nido Balaoing, C.R.N.A.
Mario Blancaflor , P.E.
Erwin Buhat 
       Agnes Butterfield
Lando Diguidig, R.N.
Martin Opeña
Norman Perez, R.N.
Mely Punongbayan
Harty Punzalan, P.E.
Jhambol Santos
Erwin Semana
Dionie Smith
Tony Valderama
Pete Vargas
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